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Professor L. Karanovic AB Serbia

Faculty of Mining and Geology

Dusina 7

11000 Belgrade

Serbia 11 November 1993

Dear Professor Karanovic

It is with great pleasure that I inform you officially that the General Assembly in Beijing, China, accepted the
application of the Ministry for Science and Technology to join the International Union of Crystallography, and
received your delegate into the General Assembly.

I enclose an invoice covering your subscription to the IUCr for 1993 and look forward to receiving payment in the
near future.
Yours sincerely
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M.H. Dacombe

c.c. Professor Bela Ribar
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